Wigman Road, Bilborough, Nottingham NG8 4PD
Tel: 0115 915 5717
Email: admin@glenbrook.nottingham.sch.uk
Head Teacher: Mrs Eyre

Newsletter 15 – 20th January 2017

Collective Community

This week we have been thinking about how we can care for ourselves and the wider community. Mrs Smith and Y5 pupils, Aaron Woodward, Alex Lo Storto, Oliwia Drazewska, Syndel Lancaster, Caitlyn Pritchard and Amelia Pearson assisted the Nottingham City Council clean-up campaign at Bracebridge Bridge shopping area. They joined the local police, housing officers and the Counsellor to pick up litter and generally tidy up the area. The children have been thanked for their effort as they were amazing.

Harvey Road congestion

You may be aware that there has been a significant increase in the amount of traffic on Harvey Road recently. Please be aware that, as parking is not permitted on our site, it is **safer** to park at Harvey Hadden Sports Village and walk around onto the site from Wigman Road. Please park responsibly – traffic wardens are policing outside our gates and you may get a fine if you are parking on the kerb. Thank you.

Morning start time ...

The school day starts at 8.50am. This is when the doors are opened and the children can come into school. If you are running late, please be aware that the doors lock at 8.55am as teachers need to be class to take the registers at this time. Please make every effort to arrive at school on time. Thank you.

Moebius Syndrome Day

Our school is raising awareness of Moebius Syndrome on Tuesday 24th January 2017. Moebius Syndrome is a rare neurological condition that primarily affects the muscles that control facial expression and eye movement. On this day pupils will be encouraged to wear purple for a small donation in support of Moebius Syndrome Foundation.

Best Attendance

I am impressed by the attendance figures for Miss Davis' class; they achieved 98.7% last week. Well done everyone!

Attendance Lottery

The winner of the attendance lottery for last week for KS2 was Kyra Smith and KS1 was Ella Bradley who both won a voucher for £5. Well done, Kyra and Ella! The winner of the attendance lottery for foundation for last week was Leo Hallam who also won a voucher for £5. Well done, Leo!

Achievement Assembly

The following children were praised in our achievement assembly today:

Friday 20th January 2017	
Ava-Danni Myers	Year 1 Doves
Anastasia Zinovjeva	Year 1 Quails
Scarlett Bradley	Year 2 Penguins
Najma Abubaker	Year 2 Flamingos
Cherise Prata Miranda	Year 3 Kingfisher
Dakota Berry	Year 4 Falcons
Kenzie Verhage	Year 4 Merlins
Ruth Kebenge	Year 5 Eagles
Oliver Fairhurst	Year 6 Ravens

Congratulations to all of those children and to their families for the help and support they give.

Best wishes,

Samantha Eyre Headteacher

Diary Dates Spring 2017

Friday 20 th January	Street Crime Awareness Y6
Monday 23rd January	Galleries of Justice visit for Y5 - CANCELLED
Tuesday 24 th January	Moebius Syndrome Day
Thursday 26 th January	Dodgeball Tournament at Harvey Hadden Sports
	Village
Friday 27 th January	Street Crime Awareness Y6
Friday 3 rd February	Gymnastics Day. Visiting coaches to work in school.
Tuesday 7 th February	Robotics Day
Friday 10 th February	Last day of term
Monday 20 th February	Return to school
Tuesday 21st February	George Spencer Dance Festival for Year 2
Wednesday 22 nd February	Someone Special Day
Tuesday 28 th February	George Spencer Dance Festival for Year 1
Tuesday 28 th February	Broxtowe Country Park visit for Year 1
Friday 3 rd March	World Book Day
Friday 3 rd March	Sports for Schools
Friday 10 th March	Primary Parliament
Monday 13 th March	Science Week
Wednesday 15 th March	Onsie Autism Awareness Day
Friday 17 th March	Sports for Schools
Wednesday 22 nd March	Road Safety Quiz
Tuesday 21st March	Parent's evening
Wednesday 22 nd March	Parent's evening
Friday 31st March	Easter celebration Day
Friday 31st March	Last day of term
Tuesday 18 th April	Return to school